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Dear Parents/Carers,             

 

Class 1B are going to be organising and running a pre loved jewellery stall at the Christmas fayre to raise 

money for the school. 

 

They would like to ask you to have a sort out through your jewellery boxes and donate any unwanted 

costume necklaces, bracelets, rings or earrings to the school.  (Please no diamonds!) 

 

Please can you pass this plea on to Grannies and Aunties etc. 

 

Pupils from IB will be checking registration classes every morning to collect donations. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Gallacher and the pupils of 1B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 


